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                       = Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Lane is for those parents who wish to drop their student(s) off or pick them up without having to park. Students 

enter/exit directly into/out of the cafeteria. 

 

= Park/Parent Escort Lot is for those parents who wish to park and walk their student(s) into the building. Please use the sidewalk and 

hold your students’ hand to ensure safety while walking next to the road. To drop-off or to pick-up without parking see above. 
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Arrival 
-All students eating breakfast should report to the cafeteria at 8:10.  When students are finished eating, they will be released 
by staff and go to their hallway for quiet reading (grades 1-5 only).  Students in grades 3-5 must always have a chapter book to 
read.   
-Students not eating breakfast should arrive at 8:20 and report to their hallway for quiet reading (grades 1-5 only).    
-KINDER students will remain in the cafeteria until 8:30 to be picked up by teachers. 
-Parents who wish to walk their students into the building must park ONLY at the church, and enter in the front doors. Parents 
should then escort their student to the cafeteria, where they will say goodbye.   (for the first week, parents in grades 1-5 
may walk their child to their class-after the first week, we say goodbye in the cafeteria).   
-Parents wishing to drop off from the car should use the Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Lane on Rose Street.   
-There can be no dropping off in the church parking lot.  This is an unsafe situation for our students.  If using the church lot, 
park and walk your child in. 
-Dogs are not allowed on campus during the school day, including arrival and dismissal times. 

***The school cannot assume responsibility for students who arrive early.   
 

Dismissal 
-If a parent wants to stay in the car for pickup, they must use the Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Lane on Rose.  
-For grades 1-5, parents not using the Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Lane must park at the church and walk to the map, in the 
courtyard, to wait for their child. 
-KINDER parents not using the Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Lane will wait at the EAST exit door between the KINDER classes and 
the church.  KINDER students will be dismissed to parents only, by staff, unless we have a note on file for sibling pickup. 
-The gate at the front of the school on Pecks will be opened at 2:30.    
-Parents are reminded to park only in legal parking zones. Students and parents must use the crosswalks.                                                                                                    
-If using the Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Lane, please do not block resident driveways. 
-Dogs are not allowed on campus during the school day, including arrival and dismissal times. 


